

Ovid-Elsie Area Schools

8989 E. Colony Road | Elsie, MI 48831-9725

Phone: 989-834-6375 Fax: 989-834-2717 www.ovidelsie.org

Dear Marauder Families,

It's almost that time again when we'll be welcoming back your children to school. I want to introduce myself to any of you that may not know me. My name is Melissa Jones and I am the District Nurse. I am excited to start this upcoming school year and to be able to work with you and your children.

I want to remind everyone that if you have ever indicated that your child has a medical condition, you should have received paperwork before the end of last school year. This paperwork is required for your child to either self-carry or keep their medications at school, even emergency medications and inhalers. If your child has a new medical condition or you did not receive the paperwork, please contact me. If your child has a severe health condition, I would like to speak with you about this further to develop a healthcare plan that will guide care at school for your child.

In addition, adequate supplies as listed in the medical management plan, must be provided at school. If you have difficulty providing additional supplies to be kept at school, I can connect you with resources to ensure your child has what he/she needs.

I look forward to leading the school team to help your child be healthy and successful at school this year. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Melissa Jones, RN District Nurse

"Students must be Healthy to be educated and educated to be Healthy"